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  Jim Curran 
SWMPC Representative from the Berrien County Commission; Mr. Curran has been a member 
of the SWMPC since 2013.  He was a member of the committee that oversaw the Connect 
Berrien public transportation study from 2017 through 2018.  He was instrumental in 
constructing the new SWMPC bylaws that made significant changes to the Commission 
structure that began in 2018.  He has also been a significant driver of the SWMPC’s broadband 
work in 2019-2020. 
 

  Teri Freehling 
SWMPC Representative from the Berrien County Commission; Ms. Freehling has been a 
member of the SWMPC since 2016  She assumed the role of SWMPC Vice Chair in 2018 and has 
been SWMPC Chair since February of 2020.  Her term as Chair has coincided with the 
emergence of COVID 19 and the need for virtual meetings.  She has skillfully navigated the 
Commission through this new reality.  Moreover, she has maintained her dedication to the 
SWMPC in spite of profound personal tragedy.  In 2019-2020 she has been a significant driver of 
the SWMPC’s broadband work.   
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